From: ]

To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: July 26, 2017 10:40:26 AM

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-05-17 1:51 PM

To: registrar

subject: Letter of Comment - ||| GGG

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-05

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Jo Taylor

-- Phone --
-- Company --
-- Address --

-- Comments --

I'm not sure what to write here except NO.

They should not be allowed to increase their rates. Ontario's hydro is the most overpriced in Canada
and it's killing us. My hydro bill has DOUBLED in the past few years and | simply can't afford it. It's
insane the amount we are paying. They made the deals that give our neighbors cheaper hydro, THEY
should have to take the loss on that....they can't just pass it along to the

average consumer, it's NOT Ok. Please do not approve this. PLEASE

-- Attachment --
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